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February 2024  

This year’s Bluebonnet Run will be departing 
from the Starbucks located at 9209 West Road 

in Northwest Houston at 9:00 A.M. sharp on 
Saturday April 6. From there we will be taking 
Highway 290 to our first stop, the Chappell Hill 
Historical Society Museum in Chappell Hill. 

 

This is a history museum housed in 1927 school 
building with displays of local history and 
culture including a large collection of Rev. 
Johnnie Swearingen folk art." 

 

From the museum we take a scenic route 
through the Texas countryside to view the 
Texas bluebonnets, in particular in the “Field Of 
Dreams”, discovered by accident during the 
2018 Bluebonnet Run. 

 

Suitably photographed, both the flora and the 
cars, we are off to lunch at Los Cabos Mexican 

Grill for some sumptuous Tex-Mex Cuisine. 

 

Following lunch one has the option of returning 
home directly to Houston or stopping off at the 

Texas Star Winery in Chappell Hill for a light 

refreshment on the way home. 

 

To register simply email Mike Woodward at 

mike.woodward@sbcglobal.net with the number 
of people in your party, your mobile number and 
the make and model of car you will be driving. 
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